
From: Simpson, Scott  
Sent: Sunday, March 8, 2020 5:14 PM 
To: Suit, Edwina <Edwina.Suit@indianriverschools.org> 
Subject: open positions 
 
Hi Dr. Suit, 
 
I have two positions that could be filled immediately if given the opportunity.  Specifically, a candidate 
that would improve the school diversity would be greatly appreciated! 
 
I currently have two openings:  ESE teacher and 4th Grade.  The ESE position is recent – the teacher was 
given an district coaching job in Orlando near her family.  The 4th grade position has had a long-term sub 
all year. 
 
I need to have a teacher in place by March 30th for the ESE position.  It was posted, but it was recently 
removed.  Can you let me know what I can do to have the position filled by the end of the month?  I was 
hoping to begin interviews next week. 
 
If you have any candidates for either position, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

+Scott Simpson 
Principal, Osceola Magnet School 

scott.simpson@indianriverschools.org  (772) 564-5823   

        

 Follow Osceola Magnet on Twitter @simpsoneduc 
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